
  

 February 8, 2022 

 

Dear Seaford Families, Faculty and Staff, 

 

We hope that you and your families are well. Throughout the pandemic, the District has provided 

the community with COVID case data. Instead of providing summative COVID information, daily 

data will be available on our new COVID Data Dashboard. Each day, the information will be posted 

reflecting the number of positive COVID cases from the prior day. All future COVID cases will be 

communicated through this Data Dashboard, which can be found here: COVID Data Dashboard 

    

You will also find other COVID related information on this page as well, such as letters from the 

District, reopening plans and information from Nassau and Suffolk County Departments of Health. 

Please take a moment to become familiar with this webpage. 

 

We are hopeful that the decrease in COVID cases will continue to decline.  Thank you for your 

continued support.  

 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 Adele V. Pecora    Thomas E. Lynch Jr. 
 Adele V. Pecora, Ed.D.    Thomas E. Lynch Jr. 

            Superintendent of Schools                                          Executive Director for Instructional  

                                                                                                Technology and STEM 
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https://www.seaford.k12.ny.us/site/Default.aspx?PageID=14054

